
 

 

4th June 2017              Pentecost Sunday 
 

 

Cemetery Mass 

Our annual Cemetery Mass takes place on Thursday, 29th June at 7.30pm.  
All are most welcome to attend. 
 
 

Exam Students 

We would like to wish all Students every     success in their exams.  We 
remember them in our prayers at this time. 
 

 

Prayer for Exam Students 
Ever loving and eternal God be with me as I  sit my examinations.  Give 
me peace of mind and quietness of heart so that I may approach each 
exam with confidence and trust.  Open my heart to believe that with you 
all things are possible and because you have created me I am worth 
much more than all the exams in the world.  Teach me Lord that there 
will be many opportunities for  using my gifts and talents in the future.  
Bless that future and be with me, my family and my friends especially 
when the road is difficult, and when all is going well may I give thanks 
for your care and love through Jesus Christ our Lord.      

Amen. 
 

Volunteers 

The Little Sisters of the Poor, St. Joseph’s Care Home are appealing to anyone 
who would be free to give up an hour or two a week to help out .  If you 
would be interested please contact Sr. Roselyn on 051-833006 for more 
information. 
 

Sonoran Desert Chorale 

Sonoran Desert Chorale, the top professional choir of the American Southwest 
& the Kilkenny Unity Singers present a free concert of choral music, in St. 
Canice’s Cathedral Kilkenny Saturday 10th June 8pm. Donations, if desired, 
at door to Ronald McDonald House Charities. 
 

PIONEER - Overnight Stay in Knock 
PIONEER overnight stay in Knock 15th/16th July.  Cost €85 (which covers 
bus fare, evening meal, bed and breakfast).  Full monies or deposit of €40 to 
be paid if possible prior to next meeting on 1st June. 
Please contact 087-714 8100 if you are interested as soon as possible!  

 
Ordination 

 Rev. Liam O’Donovan, SAC will be ordained to the Priesthood (for the 
Pallotine Fathers) at the Church of the Assumption, Slieverue, Co. Kilkenny 
on Saturday, 17th June, 2017 at 3.30pm.  Bishop Alphonsus Cullinan, Bishop 
of Waterford and Lismore, will preside at the Liturgy.  Fr. Liam’s First Mass 
of Thanksgiving in Slieverue Church is on Sunday, 18th June, 2017 at 11 a.m. 
(Feast of Corpus Christi).   

 
 
 
 



A Time for Prayer 
 Would you like to join us on this special Prayer Chain Day for Vocations at 

The Little Sisters of the Poor, St. Joseph’s, Ferrybank on 6th June, 2017.  
Mass will take place at 10.15am followed by exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament, concluding with evening prayer and Benediction at 5.30pm.  You 
are most welcome to join us.     

St Mary’s Cathedral Restoration Fund 
The third Draw of the St Mary’s Cathedral Restoration Fund took place on 
Wednesday, May 31st. The Draw Results are:- 
1st Prize  €2000   

0107 Fr. Dan Cavanagh, Rosbercon 

2nd Prize €1000 

0665 Tullaherin Parish, Tullaherin 

3rd Prize €500  

1833 Ann Brennan, St. John’s 

4th Prize €300  

1476 Ted & Mary Scriven, Inistioge 

5th Prize €300 

 Dick Preston, Castlecomer 

6th Prize €200  

0877 Donal O’Hanlon, St. Mary’s 

7th Prize €200  

1183 Paula Dowling, Borris-in-Ossory 

 8th Prize €100  

0689 Gowran Parish, Gowran  

9th Prize €100  

1543 Gemma Mulligan, Tullaroan 

10th Prize € 100  

1909 A. Dunphy, St. Mary’s 

If you wish to accept the invitation to be a member/subscriber, you’re most 
welcome to join at the Ferrybank  Parish Office. 

 
 

Ferrybank's SPLIT THE POT Results Week 22 

3rd Prize €20 - Trisha Conway 

2nd Prize €40 - Helen Kenneally 

1st Prize €91 - Helen Purcell 

Organised by Ferrybank Community  Development Residents Group 
 
 

Slieverue & District A.R.A. 

Monthly meeting on Wed. next June 7th at 2 pm preceded by Committee 
meeting. Please bring €15 ( in an envelope with your name) to the meeting for 
coach fare to East Cork on June 14th.  Guest speaker at meeting will be 
Anthony Phelan of Advance Physio Waterford. 
 
 

Ferrybank & District A.R.A. 

Our next meeting will take place on Wednesday next 7th June, 2017 at 2pm.  
Contact Margaret on 087-994 8863.  Our Annual General Meeting takes place 
on Wednesday 5th July, 2017 at 2pm. 


